
Minutes of the Board of Directors Meeting of 
 Columbine East Homeowners Association, Inc. 

June 29 – July 5, 2020 
 
 

A Board of Directors meeting was held via email from June 29 through July 5 to address a 
request to build an outbuilding at 2705 Clover Court.  The Board voted to approve the request 
on July 5, 2020 after receiving additional information regarding the building materials used on 
the side of the building facing the street.  The homeowner was notified via email of the approval 
on July 6, 2020. 
 


